
Langar C of E Primary School     
Barnstone Road         
Langar 
Nottingham              Head Teacher 
NG13 9HH              Mrs E J Brown 
 
01949 860056 
 
Dear Langar and Barnstone Community Member,  
 
Langar School Council, in co-operation with Lucy Paine and James Barlow, have been 
looking into the road safety issues that we have in the villages.  
 
You may have passed us many of us in the morning as we walk or cycle to school. 
Lots of us want to travel to school like this as it is good for our health and the 
environment. It is also good for us to start to do this independently as we get older 
and prepare for secondary school.    
 
However, lots of us worry about getting across Musters Road; the crossroads 
between Barnstone and Langar. We know that lots of residents and parents worry 
about this crossing too. 
 
The local councillors, Neil Clarke and Tina Comebellack, share our concerns about 
the junction and they are really keen to support finding a way to make the crossing 
and getting to school safer. However, to make things happen we need to collect 
some information, in part so that whatever might be put in place meets the needs of 
us all. 
 
So, whether or not you have a school age child, we would really value your answers 
to a few short questions. Please either reply by e-mail (lucypaine@gmail.com) or by 
dropping your completed questionnaire off at Langar School where there will be a 
box for them. 
 
Many thanks! 
Lucy Paine and The School Council  
 
 
 
 
 
 
          
 
 
 



Road Safety Questionnaire 
 

1. Where do you live? 
 
Langar      Barnstone      Other  

 
 
1. Do you have Primary School aged children? 
 □ Yes  - please answer questions 2-8 
 □ No - please go to question 9 
 
2. Roughly how far do you live from Langar Primary School? 
 □ Less than a mile 
 □ 1-2 miles 
 □ 2-3 miles 
 □ More than 3 miles 
 
3. What is your main form of transport to and from school? 
 □ Bike 
 □ Car 
 □ Foot/ scooter 
  
 
4. On average, how often do you travel to School by foot or bike? 
 □ Never 
 □ Occasionally 
 □ A few times a week 
 □ Most days 
 
5. Which of the following prevent you from not travelling to School on foot (tick as many as 
needed)? 
 □ Distance 
 □ Safety at crossing 
 □ Time 
 □ Weather 
 □ Work/other commitments 
 
6. If there was a safe crossing available would you walk or cycle more frequently? 
 □ Yes 
 □ No 
 
7. If you were to use the crossing on an average day how many people from your household would 
be using it? 
 
 
 
8. Are there any other reasons that would encourage you to walk to school? 
 
 



9. As a member of the local community how often in a week would you be crossing the road 
between Langar and Barnstone? 
       □ Never 
 □ Occasionally 
 □ A few times a week 
 □ Most days 
For what purpose are you crossing Musters Road 
 

Travelling to work           Going to the pub       Going to church      Going to the park     
Exercising/going for a walk 

 
At what time of day would you cross Musters Road? 
 
Early morning – 6am – 8am 
Morning – 8am – midday 
Afternoon midday – 4.00pm 
Evening - 4.00 onwards  
 
10. Would you be in support of a safer form of crossing? 
 □ Yes 
 □ No 
 
11.  If there was a safe crossing available would you walk or cycle more frequently? 
 □ Yes 
 □ No 
 
Any other comments? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


